September 11, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. I want to thank all the parents and guardians that came to our Open House last Thursday in support of their students. It was great to see so many smiling faces with great energy supporting students and our school. We are so fortunate to have you collaborating with us 
0. Students cannot go it alone and either can we. We are dependent on your support and assistance. Together we can and will achieve all of our goals
0. Your continued support in getting your students to school on time for the entire day is appreciated . You got to be in it to win it. The school year is a marathon and not a sprint – slow and steady wins the race
0. Reading – your students should be reading something every day outside of school – and that does not count texts/any social media app or watching tic toc videos
1. ELA PM 1 testing for 9th and 10th graders are in make ups. Please make sure your student has taken this important baseline test so we can support and monitor your student to proficiency while taking care of this important graduation requirement
1. It is the expectation that your student be responsible for their school issued laptop – bring it to school fully charged and ready to use
1. Believe it or not next week marks the halfway point to the first quarter. Please check your students Portal account for grades and attendance. Please have them take advantage of our extended learning program (ELP) after school Monday through Thursday from 2 pm to 3 pm. All core area academic teachers are there willing and waiting to assist your student with tutoring, test preparation or homework assistance
1. We will be hosting our September SAC meeting this Tuesday September 12 at 2 pm in the Principal’s Conference Room We will review our big rock goals in our school improvement plan. All are welcome
1. PTSA will be held Tuesday September 12 at 6 pm in the Student Center. Come out and find out how you can support your students and school this year
1. School Advisory Council or SAC will meet Tuesday September 12 at 2 pm in the Principal’s Conference room. We will review our SIP goals and initiatives for the year
1. PTSA will meet on Tuesday September 12 at 6 pm in the Student Center. Come out and learn how you can get involved in supporting our students and school
1. Home varsity football this week vs. Dunedin. Kickoff at 7:30 pm. Please check out our school’s website– for all our fall sports schedules and come out and support Royals athletics. Tickets to all events are available on gofan.co
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

